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Good afternoon,
 
Please review the attached document. The links referenced in the letter are also
provided below:
2024-10-10 Layman Response to Knapp with Documents.
https://consumer.georgia.gov/resolve-your-dispute.
 
Best,
Gabriela Ferrari
Paralegal
Consumer Protection Unit
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
gabriela.ferrari@vermont.gov  
(802) 917-2267
 

 
 
This email message may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are
not the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this email message is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this email
message from your computer.
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
November 8, 2024 
 
Via E-Mail Only –  
 
Jewerl Perry 

 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72210 
 
Re: Your November 6, 2024, Public Records Request  
 
Dear Jewerl,  
 
On behalf of the Vermont Attorney General’s Office (AGO) Consumer Protection Unit (CPU), we are 
writing in response to the public request you submitted through AGO’s website on November 6, 2024. In 
which you requested: “Data Breach.” 
 
In your submission, you stated data breach, however, did not provide any other information about what 
you are seeking. Based on the information provided and similar recent requests, I suspect your request 
may relate to the recent Wells Fargo data breach.  
 
Please note that our office has no records related to you, or to any other individual, in connection with the 
2024 Wells Fargo data breach. The limited information we have about that breach has been made publicly 
available on our website. You can review these records in another recent public records request response, 
available here: 2024-10-10 Layman Response to Knapp with Documents. If you are seeking some other 
form of public records, please clarify your request.  
 
For assistance related to data breach or identity theft, we recommend contacting your state’s attorney 
general at 1-800-482-8982 or visit their website for more information: https://arkansasag.gov/consumer-
protection/.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
/s/ 
 
Gabriela Ferrari 
Paralegal 
Consumer Protection Unit 




